
From: donotreply@hud.gov
Sent:                                                                         Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:13 PM
To:                                                                            Sharon Paskewitz
Subject:                                                                   Samish Indian Na�on's IHP Received

 
Today, EPIC received Samish Indian Na�on's IHP. The Area ONAP will begin its review.
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